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28th April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope that you are receiving and enjoying the weekly home learning via Parentmail. These activities 

are designed to cover aspects of our curriculum and can be completed without the need for any online 

content. However, as you may be aware, the Government have also helped to produce resources to 

support you in learning at home with your child. There are websites that have daily online lessons, 

including explanatory videos, activities and quizzes. These cover all the curriculum subjects, however 

please bear in mind that they do not necessarily follow our curriculum plan at Oughton so they may not be 

covering the topics that your child would have been learning at school. If you would like your child to 

complete this online learning, it can be accessed via the websites below. This can be done alongside or in 

addition to the work being sent home by Oughton. If you do not have online access, please do not worry 

and continue with the paper based work that we have set. There are also further educational website links 

on our school website if you wish to access more.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
https://www.thenational.academy/ 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/ 
 

We hope that you find these useful. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Carroll 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.oughton.herts.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@oughton.herts.sch.uk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/

